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FOREST SCHOOLS – This week we started the Forest School programme with Years 3 and 6.  

The children will be offered regular opportunities to achieve and develop confidence and self-esteem through 

hands-on learning experiences in a natural environment with trees. They also enjoyed exploring, taking on 

challenges and using their imaginations. 

 

     
 

NETBALL TEAM – Good luck to the netball team who have a match this afternoon with Pensford Primary. 

 

YEAR 2 AND 6 - SRE (Sex and Relationships Education)  - Parents of children in Years 2 and 6 are invited 

into school to view the SRE video on Tuesday 23
rd

 January at the following times: 

Year 2 – 1.15pm 

Year 6 -  2.15pm 

You do not need to book, just turn up. 

 

SAINSBURY’S VOUCHERS – Thank you for collecting your Sainsbury’s  

vouchers for schools last year. We have just received our sports equipment  

which the children will be playing with shortly. 

 

SHOES – Our uniform policy includes black school shoes. Please do not send your child in with trainers or 

colourful shoes/boots. Unless reasons are known, children will be asked to wear their PE daps if this 

happens. 

 

THREADWORMS – We have a case of threadworms in school. Please ensure children wash their hands 

thoroughly. Information is available on the NHS website. 

 

YEAR 6 – A Year 6 leavers meeting will take place at Maes Knoll on Tuesday 6
th

 February at 7pm for 

parents. 

 

LATES – If your child comes in late, please ensure that you sign the blue book in the foyer. If we have a fire 

drill we then know what children are in school. It is also imperative that you inform the office if your child 

needs a school dinner that day, if they have missed the register they may not be placed in for a dinner. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PRAISE AND SHOWCASE! 

Each week the school rewards children from each class with special certificates! 

One will be awarded for excellent behaviour, the other for superb work, which will go into a ‘showcase’ book 

for visitors to view in the school office. Photos can be viewed on the website shortly! 

This week’s children are: 

YEAR 1: Ronnie has been praised – Stanley has received the showcase award 

YEAR 2: Caolan has been praised – Chloe  has received the showcase award 

YEAR 3: Fletcher J has been praised – Molly has received the showcase award 

YEAR 4: Roman has been praised – Ashleigh has received the showcase award 

YEAR 5: Luca has been praised – Amelia has received the showcase award 

YEAR 6: Sienna has been praised – Leo has received the showcase award 

 

 

THIS WEEKS’ ATTENDANCE RESULTS! 

Reception: 94% 

Year 1: 94.1% 

Year 2: 95.7% 

Year 3: 93.8% 
 

THE WINNERS THIS WEEK IS YEAR 2!               Year 2 will receive 10  minutes extra play time! 

THE HOUSE WITH THE HIGHEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK IS OAK WITH 97.8% 

 

Year 4: 91.7% 

Year 5: 94.2% 

Year 6: 93.7% 
 


